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Bryant, Kristen

Subject: FW: Resignation from AHAC

From: Adi Basu-Dutta <adityabasudutta@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 8:00 AM 
To: Wachtel, John S. <wachteljs@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: Resignation from AHAC 

Hi John, 

I do apologize for the tardiness of this email - I could have sworn I hit send, but something must have happened 
to prevent it. 

I am resigning my position on the Affordable Housing Advisory Committee effective as soon as possible, since 
I will be moving to Tallahassee next Spring and likely will graduate and move to Orlando by the end of Spring. 
It would be much better if someone who can stay local to Gainesville was given my seat. 

Thank you and the rest of the staff for all the help you've provided us. If you get the chance, do give my 
farewells to the rest of the Committee. 

- Adi
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